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Friday April 19th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the start of the summer term. As always we have lots planned.  

Important Dates 

FRIDAY MAY 17th SCHOOL IS CLOSED DUE TO STAFF TRAINING 

MONDAY JULY 8TH PARENT AND CARER TEACHER MEETINGS  

Family Support 

Congratulations to Harriet – her baby boy has arrived and all are doing well.  

Farzana is back with us whilst Harriet is away. Do call the office to make appointment if you need to 

meet with her.  

School Lunches 

We have started the new summer menu this week. A copy should have come home with your child 

today.  

Secondary Class Timetables 

There have been some timetable changes for secondary classes as we give other classes 

opportunities for swimming, yoga, dance and karate. A copy of the new timetable has also been sent 

home today. 

School Uniform 

Our school uniform stock has arrived so do please place any orders with Parent Pay.  

Afterschool & weekend activities 

The Targeted Short Breaks Service has weekend and afterschool activities as well as school holiday 

schemes. These include afterschool sports clubs, a fortnightly weekend sports club and a monthly 

arts & crafts Saturday. These sessions are open for bookings now. The eligibility criteria is below: 

- Age 5-19 
- Southwark resident 
- With an Education Health & Care Plan (EHCP) 
- Unable to access universal provision or requires additional support to access services 

 



  

 

For more information, please visit https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks.  

Sessions must be booked by parents/ guardians as you need to provide contact details and sign 

consents etc.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Steph 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks

